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PRINCIPALôS MESSAGE:  
Wow, what a busy term! Time has flown by and it is already week 9. We had a great start to the year by students and 
have a lot to look forward to in the coming terms. This week, we have two exciting events on, including Tough Takari Kids 
on Friday. A big thank you to Abi Wheatley and the P&C for the hard work you have put into organising the event. If any 
parents can help out on Friday, please email the P&C. The second event is the Tales of Times Past incursion today. It 
was wonderful to see the senior ladies and gentlemen sharing their stories of growing up in Australia and around the 
world. It shows how far we have come as a world in such a short time.  
 
Please remember term 2 starts for students on Wednesday 26 April, after ANZAC day. Staff will be attending professional 
development workshops on Monday 24 April. Have a safe and happy holiday. See you all next term. 

              Amy Carpenter 
 

HARMONY DAY: Thank you to all of the students who participated in Harmony Day this year. It is a wonderful event that 
celebrates the different cultures in Australia and at our school. The photos below, show the Year 4/5 class learning about 
foods from different cultures and the students from Rm 10 in their costumes. Thanks to the Year 4/5 parents who came 
along to help. 

 

 
 
 

BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL POLICY AND MOBILE PHONE POLICY: Two new policies have been developed this 
year. The Before and After School policy and Mobile Phone policy have been uploaded onto the school website for 
review. Please take the time to read over both policies and email or talk to one of the School Council representatives, if 
you have any feedback. The School Council will then discuss any potential changes and feedback by parents at the  
School Council meeting next term. The policies can be found in the Information section on the website under Policies. 
 

NAPLAN: Year 3 and 5 students will sit NAPLAN tests during week 3 of next term. Flyers have 
been handed out to all Year 3 and 5 students today. Please come and see the administration team 
if you have any queries regarding NAPLAN. 
 

EARLY LEARNING SUSTAINABILITY PROJECT: On Thursday 6 April, we are beginning our 
Early Learning Garden preparation. We plan to rip up the grass, so we are able to start building 
garden beds and lay down reticulation next term. Any parents who are able to help, please meet Mr 
Corica and Mrs Carpenter outside the Kindy/Pre Primary at 11:45am on Thursday 6 April. 
 

RUN CLUB IS BACK!: Run Club will begin on the first day of term 2. Run Club will run on a Wednesday and Friday 
morning between 8:00-8:30am. Parents are welcome to join the staff and students complete laps around the oval. The 
following targets are for students to work towards. Remember that all laps count. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

NEWSLETTER #5   Week 9        Term 1                  Wednesday  29 March 2017  

ANZAC Service ë Thursday 6 April  
 

Parents are reminded the school ANZAC Service starts at 9:00 am on Thursday 6 April.  
All parents, family and friends are invited to this special service. 

 

The students and community members are invited to lay flowers  under 
the flag pole during the service. If you would like to send some flowers to 
school with your child, it would be greatly appreciated.     

          Thank you for your support 

Bronze Silver Gold Km / term Laps / term Ave laps / day 

K/P     10 km 30 2 

1/2 K/P   20 km 60 4 

3/4 1/2 K/P 30 km 90 6 

5/6 3/4 1/2 40 km 120 8 

  5/6 3/4 50 km 150 10 

    5/6 60 km 180 12 



2017 VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS: A voluntary contribution is an amount sought by an individual school to extend and 
enrich programs, services and facilities offered by the school. At Takari, your voluntary contributions go towards the cost of 
general teaching resources and ICT, sport and playground equipment.  
 
Voluntary Contributions for 2017 are:    $60.00 per child (Statements accompany this newsletter) 
If you havenôt already paid your voluntary contributions through Staples (booklist) you can pay: 
by direct debit into the Takari Primary School bank account  BSB 066 040 Account no 1990 0241   

¶ (using child name as reference) 

¶ or by cash or cheque to the front office 

 
For families with 2 or more students at Takari, you only pay a maximum of $120. Remember if you pay the voluntary 
contributions before the end of term 1, you will receive $10 off a future excursion or incursion fee.  

  

Thank you for supporting our school via this voluntary contribution. 

RANGER ALERT: The Rangers have been patrolling the parking outside of the school over the last couple of days. Please 
ensure you read all signs carefully. The Kiss and Drive bays are 1 minute maximum. The bays are designed so parents can set 
children down in the morning and pick them up in the afternoon without leaving the car. If students arenôt waiting  in front of the 
Library when you get there, please move on and find a more permanent parking space or drive around the block.  
 
The other parking spots on Rickman street outside of the school, are 15 minute barking bays between 7:30-9:00am and 2:30- 
4:15pm. Cars which are parked there longer can be fined. 
 
The Rangers also noticed parents parking in the staff car park and highlighted this as a safety concern. Unless you have an 
ACROD sticker and are legally allowed to park in the Disabled Bays in the staff car park, no parents should be parking here. 

 
 
GOLDEN TICKETS: Congratulations to the six golden ticket winners from PP to Year 6. Every 
time a student receives a golden ticket for displaying one of the schoolôs five core values, they go 
into the draw to win an icy pole. Three tickets from the Junior hub and three tickets from the 
Senior hub are drawn at each assembly.  
 
When students earn 25 Golden Tickets they will receive extra time at lunch the following day.  
 
Congratulations, Laila, Ryley, Amy, Samantha, Kyah and Isaiah on winning the first batch of icy 
poles. 

 
YOU CAN DO IT! 
For the next 5 weeks, the students will be learning about Confidence. During these weeks, 
students will learn how to challenge their situations in which their confidence is low by focusing on 
their own personal goal. This will then be followed by learning how to apply confident self- talk 
when they are faced with a situation where they may be feeling worried or are lacking courage. 
The students will participate in many activities where they will learn that relaxation techniques help 
to reduce anxiety and build confidence. Some year levels will have the opportunity to be involved 
in role-plays while others will be involved in scavenger hunts.  
Keep your eyes opened for next termôs newsletter as we reveal and explain about our whole 
school YCDI event. 
 
Kelly Collins   Heather Luckhurst 
School Chaplain  SAER Coordinator 

IT©S THIS WEEK! 

Takari Tough Kids 

Friday 31 March 2017 

ABSENTEE LETTERS:  All student absentees are to be advised either written or verbally. Letters are sent home to parents of 
students with unexplained absences. If you receive an absentee letter with this newsletter, please complete, sign and return to the 
class teacher or the admin office as soon as possible. Thank you. 
 
HOMEWORK CLUB: Is held every Monday afternoon for students in Years 4 to 6. This term homework club is very popular! If 
you would like to attend homework club, between 3 and 4pm Mondays, please see Mrs Luckhurst or Mrs Panzich. 
 
WINTER CARNIVAL: Save the date! The winter sports carnival is to be held at Balcatta Primary School on Friday 26 May 2017 
for the Years 4 - 6. 
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            Your P&C 

Honour Certificate Recipients  
Congratulations to the following students who received Honour Certificates at the last assembly: 

 
Class PP   Milly B-W 
    Tylar P 
 
Class 1/2 Rm 10  Eva J 
    Kane E 
  
Class  2/3 Rm 8  Trinity C 
    Arielle B 
    Chelsea P 
    Max R 
 
Class  3/4 Rm 2  Cerise N 
    Ben D  
 
Class  4/5 Rm 4  Sofija N 
    Isaiah A 
     
Class  5/6 Rm 5  Jada W 
    Jazmin R 
    Blake B 
 

       Congratulations! 

Win money for Takari 

Classroom Cash Competition 
 

 

Takari has been entered into a competition that gives us the chance to win a share of $20,000. An entry coupon will appear in The 
Weekend West and The Sunday Times for the last time next weekend. 
 
To be in the running to win some cash for our classrooms, we must collect as many entry coupons as possible. Please ask your family 
and friends to collect the coupons. The Student Council will come around to classes to collect coupons. There is also a box in the office 
where coupons can be posted. Fingers crossed that we win some money! 

Found: A tie pin with an emblem from a Malaysian university.  It may hold sentimental  value for someone. If 
you are missing this tie pin, please claim at the office          Mrs Van Delft  

Your P&C 

https://webmail.det.wa.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=0UNXrpOL_023-0oi3f7Sd1s_9lWqYNIISrp0j1YWm-8zjLxFCaWN1VQCbCJO7bPRf45TW-hQlB4.&URL=mailto%3aTakaripc%40gmail.com


Help keep our school safe and secure  
If you see or hear suspicious behaviour immediately contact School Watch 
Security or the Police .  Thank you for your support.  
 

School Watch Security : 1800 177 777  Police : 131 444 

2017 Term Planner                     Term 1 
Wk Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

     
9 

27/3 28/3 
School Banking 
Uniform Shop 

29/3 
Newsletter #5 
 

Times Past  
Incursion 

30/3 31/3 
Takari Tough Kids 
& Sausage Sizzle 

     
10 

3/4 4/4 
School Banking 
Uniform Shop 

5/4 6/4 
Assembly - 
ANZAC Day service 

7/4 
LAST DAY OF 
TERM 

2017 Term Planner                     Term 2 
     
1 

24/4 
School  
Development Day 
No students  
present 

25/4 
ANZAC Day 

26/4 
Newsletter #6 
Students attend 
Run Club 8am 

27/4 28/4 
Run Club 8am 

     
2 

1/5 
P & C Meeting 7pm 

2/5 
School Banking 
Uniform Shop 

3/5 
Run Club 8am 

4/5 5/5 
Run Club 8am 

    
3 

8/5 
 
 

NAPLAN  

9/5 
School Banking 
Uniform Shop 

10/5 
Run Club 8am 
Newsletter #7 

11/5 12/5 
Yr 6 Camp Sausage 
sizzle 
 
Run Club 8am 

            
4 

15/5 16/5 
School Banking 
Uniform Shop 

17/5 
Run Club 8am 

18/5 
Assembly -Yr 1/2 

19/5 
Walk to School Day 
Run Club 8am 

           
5 

22/5 23/5 
School Banking 
Uniform Shop 

24/5 
Run Club 8am 
Newsletter #8 

25/5 
Dental Screening 
PP, Yr 5 & Yr 6 

26/5 
Winter Sports  
Carnival 
Run Club 8am 

    
6 

29/5 30/5 
School Banking 
Uniform Shop 

31/5 
Run Club 8am 

1/6 2/6 
Run Club 8am 

     
7 

5/6 
Western Australia 
Day 

6/6  
School  
Development Day 
No students  
present 

7/6 
Run Club 8am 
Newsletter #9 

8/6 
Assembly - PP 

9/6 
Cross Country 
Yr 6 Camp Sausage 
Sizzle 
Run Club 8am 

    
8 

12/6 
 
 

13/9 
School Banking 
Uniform Shop 

14/6 
Run Club 8am 

15/6 
School Council 
Meeting 

16/6 
Run Club 8am 
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19/6 20/6 
School Banking 
Uniform Shop 

21/6 
Run Club 8am 
Newsletter # 10 

22/6 23/6 
Interschool Cross 
Country 
Run Club 8am 
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26/6 
 
  
NAIDOC WEEK  

27/6 
School Banking 
Uniform Shop 

28/6 
Run Club 8am 
 
 

29/6 
NAIDOC Assembly 

30/6 
Run Club 8am 
LAST DAY OF TERM 

 
DO YOU KNOW ANY THREE YEAR OLDS ELIGIBLE TO COMMENCE KINDY IN 

2018? 
 

CHILDREN BORN BETWEEN 1 JULY 2013 AND 30 JUNE 2014 
 

WE ARE NOW TAKING APPLICATIONS FOR ENROLMENT! 
 

TELL YOUR FRIENDS, NEIGHBOURS AND FAMILY 
 

PLEASE SEE CATHERINE OR ANN IN THE ADMINISTRATION OFFICE FOR MORE INFORMATION 



Community News and Holiday Events  

Nearer to Nature have an action packed holiday calendar lined up!  The full activity calendar can be found at 

Nearertonature.dpaw.wa.gov.au 

 

Bookings are essential phone Nearer to Nature on 08 9295 2244 (9am to 4pm Monday to Friday). Payment by phone Visa and 

Mastercard only 

 

Contact: Nearer to Nature, The Perth Hills Discovery Centre, 380 Allen Road Mundaring (near Mundaring Weir) Mundaring 6073 

 

Phone (08) 9295 2244   Fax (08) 9295 3247   Email n2n@dpaw.wa.gov.au   Web nearertonature.dpaw.wa.gov.au 


